
 

 
 
                                                                                                                   

17th September 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer                               
 
Re: Year 6 Open Evening Tuesday 28th September 2021       
               
Oasis Academy Enfield will be hosting a Year 6 Open Evening on Tuesday 28th September 
2021 therefore the academy will be closing at 1pm.   
 
Years 7,8 and 9 students will have lunch as normal, then students will be dismissed at 1pm. 
Years 10, 11 and sixth form students will be dismissed at 1.10pm. Students will be able to 
have lunch on site if required. 
 
If you would like your son/daughter to remain at the academy until 2.50pm, then you must 
return the reply slip below to reception by Thursday 23rd September. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your son/daughter’s Head of Year if you have any queries 
regarding this event.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Anthony Williams 
Principal 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 6 Open Evening - Academy Supervision Reply Slip  
  
Name of student:  ____________________________ 
 
Form Group:  _____  
  
I would like my child to remain at school after 1.00pm on Tuesday 28th September. I 
understand that he/she must be working silently in the library.  
  
Signed (parent/carer): _________________________  
 
 


